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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:    March 5, 2013 

 
TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    

 

 

STAFF 
 
Patrick Nelson, Susan Zibrat, and Deanna Day from the District Offices request permission to attend 
the National School Boards Association (NSBA) Annual Conference in San Diego, California, April 
12-15, 2013.  Approximate cost of the travel is $6,516 and will be paid for by federal funds 
designated for staff development and Governing Board maintenance and operations funds.   
 
 

STUDENTS 
 
Chris Yetman from Canyon del Oro High School requests permission to take 9 students from the 
Academic Decathlon team to Minneapolis, Minnesota, April 22-28, 2013.  Approximate cost of the 
travel is $8,500 and will be paid for by tax credits and student activity funds.  Five school days will be 
missed and a substitute is required. 
 
Travel was previously approved at the September 18, 2012 Board meeting for Teresa Irwin, Melanie 
Hufford, Darren Hensley-Fielder, Tony Gleckler, and Gennell Cherryholmes from Ironwood Ridge 
High School to take 31 students from the Encore Show Choir to Orlando, Florida, March 21-24, 
2013.  Chaperones have changed and now include Shannon Gleckler, Victoria Grammar, and 
James Hale. 
 
Travel was previously approved at the October 23, 2012 Board meeting for Debbie Melde, David 
Torres, Amanda Kaiser, Iris Coleman, and Robert Wolf from Amphitheater Middle School to take 40 
students from the Project Catalina Club to Catalina Island, California, March 5-8, 2013.  Chaperones 
have changed and now include Tanya Wall.  In addition to Catalina Island, the group will also visit 
San Clemente, California. 
 
Travel was previously approved at the December 4, 2012 Board meeting for Joe Canalia and 
Shalimar Miller from Ironwood Ridge High School to take 20 students from the Technical 
Theatre/International Thespian Society to Anaheim, California, February 20-23, 2013.  Chaperones 
have changed and now include Katherine Spencer.   
 
Travel was previously approved at the December 4, 2012 Board meeting for Jean Gowen, Robert 
Brush, Jim Ewing, and Debra Skydell from Ironwood Ridge High School to take 40 students from 
Culinary Arts to Anaheim, California, February 20-23, 2013.    Chaperones have changed and now 
include Phil Tilicki.   
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 BUDGET 

CODE 

KEY 

 

140-13-100-2210-510-6360 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

140-13-100-2210-510-6582 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

001-00-100-2310-502-6360 M&O Governing Board, Wetmore, staff registration 

001-00-100-2310-502-6582 M&O Governing Board, Wetmore, staff travel 

850-00-100-3400-282-6515 Student Activity Bookstore, CDO, student transportation 

526-00-100-3400-282-6515 Tax Credit Bookstore, CDO, student transportation 

850-00-100-3400-282-6892 Student Activity Bookstore, CDO, student travel 

526-00-100-3400-282-6892 Tax Credit Bookstore, CDO, student travel 

850-00-100-3400-282-6113 Student Activity Bookstore, CDO, substitutes 

526-00-100-3400-282-6113 Tax Credit Bookstore, CDO, substitutes 

 
 
 

 
INITIATED BY:                                                                   

                                                              
______________________________________________________________________ 
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent                 Date:   March 1, 2013 

                       
______________________________________ 

                                                                                        Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


